
All stations on the Sengkang-Punggol 
Light Rail Transit (LRT) Systems 

will close earlier at about 
10.15pm on Friday, 4 October, and

open later at 8.00am on Saturday, 5 October, 
for urgent maintenance works. 

EARLY CLOSURE & LATE OPENING 
SENGKANG-PUNGGOL LRT

We apologise for the inconvenience caused.

Free Bridging Bus Services 
will be available at designated stops 

near the stations. 


